28 July 2010
A Chara,
 

At their meeting held on 26th July, 2010, the Members of Cork County Council resolved as follows:-
 

        “That Cork County Council calls on the Government and the Catholic Church to (a) issue formal apologies for the abuse inflicted on women and young girls in the Magdalene Laundries and (b) establish a distinct redress scheme for all survivors.  We further resolve that this motion be circulated to all local authorities.”
 

I would be grateful if you could bring this to the attention of your Members.
 

Mise le meas,
 

 

Senior Executive Officer,
Corporate, Community & Economic Development,
Cork County Council.
